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Payne, Nancy

From: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 3:34 PM
To: Payne, Nancy

Subject: FW: traffic study

This is for you to enter!

From: Larrin, Tracey

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 2:50 PM
To: Johnson-Martin, Janice

Subject: traffic study

Hi Janice,

Please except this as a formal request for a traffic study to be done for the intersection of Hubbard St and Erie St.

This is a 2 way stop sign corner..east/west.

Many problems I have seen are going east on Hubbard St..you can not see cars coming north or south, Erie St is a street
where there is parking on west side of street only.

Thank You.

Alder Tracey Larrin

4th District Alderman
262-633-9466

Have a wonderful day :)



